
Sopley Bulletin Board



Please come to our KS1 and KS2 curriculum presentations to
see what your child is currently learning and what is planned

for the future.



FRIDAY 2ND FEBRUARY

Please come to school in an outfit featuring a number if possible
and donate online using this link -

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/ways-to-give/donate/

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/ways-to-give/donate/



